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September 12, 2024. 
 
Good afternoon Greenleaf Families, 
 
Our first School Council meeting is fast approaching. To declare your 
interest in becoming an elected member on School Council, please 
complete this electronic nomination form by 9:00 a.m. Friday, 
September 20, 2024. You may also nominate another parent/guardian 
of a student at our school to become an elected School Council 
member. If you require a paper copy, please stop by our office.  
 
Our first meeting of this school year will be held on Thursday, 
September 26, 2024 from 5:30-7:00 p.m. in the Library. Elections for 
the 2024-2025 School Council will be taking place this evening as well. 
Please consider joining us on School Council as an elected or general 
member. School Council involvement is a great way to support your 
child’s education and we look forward to working together. 
 
Sincerely, 
Colleen Uhler 
Principal 
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